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SCEIS Weekly Update: June 29, 2015

ise Information System

From: sceis-ast@sceis.sc.gov

To: AST Leads, Agency Training Coordinators, Finance Directors, HR Directors, MM Directors, SCEIS
Weekly Update Recipients (All SCEIS Agencies), RUG Meeting Attendees

CC: SCEIS Project Team, SCEIS Service Desk

Subject: SCEIS Weekly Update: June 29, 2015

Good Morning SCEIS Contacts:

The SCEIS Team is pleased to provide the following updates for this week.
* Important Changes Regarding the Separation of Employees in SCEIS

* Year-End Processing Preparation Task: Review HR Travel Requests to Ensure They are
Closed by June 30, 2015

Click the following link to access the complete text of these updates: http://sceis.sc.gov/page.aspx?id=230.

Thank you,
The SCEIS Team
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